From: To:

Stevenson, Kirsten, Wilson, Maureen, Office of the Mayor

Subject:

Body cameras for Police

Date:

Thursday, June 4, 2020 10:23:38 AM

Dear Mr. Eisenberger, Ms Wilson and Ms Stevenson,

I am sending this email which I hope you will consider this request and also forward this to the board of police services and the leadership of Hamilton Police Services.

I understand that the decision was made not to use lapel cameras. https://www.cbc.ca/news/canada/hamilton/hamilton-police-body-cameras-2019-1.5359442

I would like to say that given the systemic race issues here locally as well as in other places, the use of police lapel cameras is necessary.

Could you please make sure that my voice is heard?

Thank you,

Shelle Rose Charvet

